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AGENDA
1. GSA Updates
2. GSP and Annual Report

a. GSP Submittal
b. Annual Report
c. Monitoring Wells

3. Collaborative Member Interview Summary
4. GSA Governance
5. GSP Implementation Fees
6. Stakeholder Engagement Update
7. Forecast Discussion for February 17th Meeting
8. Next Roundtable Meeting: February 4st 11:00 am - 12:30 pm

HIGHLIGHTS
1. Chris Lee thanked Luhdorff & Scalmanini Consulting Engineers (LSCE) and to Genevieve.

He thanked everyone on the call for work on the Groundwater Sustainability Plan (GSP)
development. The work has been important for the community and the groundwater
resource itself. This is an important moment.

2. Updates were provided on the process for uploading the GSP and monitoring modules to
the Department of Water Resources (DWR) Portal. The group discussed requirements
and protocols for monitoring uploads.

3. The Collaborative Member Interview Summary was reviewed, highlighting some
takeaways on what worked during GSP development and areas for additional attention.
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4. The GSA Collaborative MOU is expiring soon and initial discussions are underway.
Preliminary pros and cons were identified for several governance options.

5. The group reflected on the final Community Advisory Committee (CAC) meeting on
January 10, 2022. The CAC meeting was well attended and included a discussion about
preliminary fees concepts. The meeting also included time for CAC members to provide
suggestions for community engagement opportunities, and time to appreciate CAC
member contributions.
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